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Newsletter

Welcome to the 54th edition of ‘AMES High’, which aims to keep you, our customers and suppliers informed 
about major changes and developments at AMES in the Design, Production and CAMO fi elds.

We are looking back on a year with some unexpected 
but also quite positive developments for us and the 
entire aviation and travel industry worldwide. Despite 
economic and geopolitical uncertainties, the demand 
for air-travel has increased tremendously over the 
past months and the recovery from the effects of the 
pandemic is strong. 
We have accomplished to keep our AMES team 

members over the low demand period in 2020/2021 
and have started to expand our workforce very early 
this year. This fact combined with an optimization of our 
processes allows us to satisfy the increased demand.
Supporting you with the required fl exibility and high-
quality services, continues to be our core values at the 
AMES Group, enabling us to stay a reliable partner for 
you in 2023 and beyond

After increasing our workforce in our CAMO-Team in Ireland we have now 
received a scope extension of our CAMO approval for A330 and B777 
aircraft. This enables us to support your A320 Family and B737 fl eet as well 
as your long-haul A330/B777 fl eet for various CAMO services as transitions, 
Airworthiness Reviews or registration services. 

AMES EASA.21J.299 Design Organisation received the 
privilege to issue certain STCs without further authority 
involvement already in August this year. Due to the high 
number of certifi cation projects and the excellent rating 
of our Design Organisation a further extension of the 
privilege scope is currently in progress. This will cover 
also B737series cabin layouts of up to 189 PAX.

For our customers this means, certain major changes 
in the aircraft cabin (e.g. LOPA changes involving 
dynamically certified seats) can be accomplished 
without authority involvement, keeping turnaround times 
to a minimum and providing cost effi ciency & certainty.
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Increased scope for the privilege to issue certain STCs

We are looking back on a year with some unexpected 
but also quite positive developments for us and the 

received a scope extension of our CAMO approval for A330 and B777 
aircraft. This enables us to support your A320 Family and B737 fl eet as well 
as your long-haul A330/B777 fl eet for various CAMO services as transitions, 

Wishing you a 
very Merry Christmas 

and a successful 2023!

Christmas Holiday closing
Between 23rd of December and 01st of January our offi ces 
and production facility will be closed. The AMES team is 
available for your projects again as of  January 02nd 2023.


